
                                    Maths 
 

Our maths for the half-term will focus on securing our 

understanding of numbers to 10 - ordering, counting, 

comparing and estimating with these numbers, so that 

we have a really solid platform to build on as we move 

through the year. To help us develop these skills, we will 

be learning to use part-part-whole models, tens frames 

and bead strings to represent numbers in different 

ways. We will also begin to record addition and 

subtraction facts as number sentences. This half-term 

we will also be exploring positional language, using 

phrases like on top, underneath, below, behind, in front, 

next to, left and right. We will also talk about whole, 

half and quarter turns.    

Computing 
 

We will be learning to combine pictures and texts,        

using drawings we have created using paint programmes, 

clipart and images we have found online. We will then 

use these skills to make electronic cards. 



                                    Maths 
 

• We’ve been practicing our counting a lot in class, so 

building on this at home would be a huge help - you 

could count houses on the way to school, footsteps 

on the way to bed, shoes in the house, players on 

the team, objects in the shopping  trolley, claps, 

nods... Anything and everything you can think of! 
  

• Practice writing numbers in sand, salt or water, or 

try making numbers out of groups of pebbles.  
 

• Develop quick recall of simple addition facts with 

numbers to £10 - I’ve got £3 and you’ve got £4, so 

how much do we have altogether? Counting on 

fingers is OK, but remembering by heart is better!  

Computing 
 

• There are loads of paint apps available on 

every platform, where you can practice the 

skills we’ve been using in class. Online, you 

could try www.youidraw.com/apps/painter/         

or kleki.com/ 


